
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION:                     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
John Medlock, Jr., Deputy Director                                        May 13, 2016 
(510) 670-5500 
 

MEDIAN MAINTENANCE WORK 

ON STANLEY BOULEVARD 

 

PLEASANTON/LIVERMORE, CA –The Alameda County Public Works Agency will be 
performing landscape maintenance and mulch installation in the Stanley Boulevard medians 
beginning Tuesday, May 17, 2016.  The work is expected to be completed on May 26, 2016. 
 
During this median maintenance, the left traffic lanes in both directions will be closed 
between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.  Traffic is subject to delays.  Motorists are 
encouraged to use alternate routes. If travelling along Stanley Boulevard during the lane 
closure, please exercise caution and adhere to all traffic regulations. 
 
For additional information, please call the Public Works Agency Maintenance and Operations 
Department at (510) 670-5500 or visit the Agency’s website at www.acgov.org/pwa. 
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